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Meet the House Captains: 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

Diaries: 
Friday 20th 
December 

2024 

End of autumn 
term. 

Tuesday 7th 
January 2025 

Start of spring 
term. 

 

 
 

 

 

Our Worship 

Leaders: 

We are continuing to improve our 

school attendance. Thank you for 

your support. Keep it up! 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We come to the end of a busy and fun-filled term in school. The 

children have enjoyed many new experiences including educational 

visits, workshops, assemblies and International Day! 

It has been a pleasure to witness the progress they have made since 

the start of September. We hope that they enjoy the holidays and 

come back on Tuesday 7th January 2025 with enthusiasm and energy 

for the new term and new year ahead. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for all their 

hard work this term. Despite all the challenges, including battling 

through snow and sickness, they have demonstrated great teamwork 

and dedication and they continue to make Harper Bell a wonderful 

place to learn. I wish them all a restful and well-deserved break. 

Fond Farewell: 

Unfortunately, we must say a sad farewell to some members of staff. 

Mrs. Shergill, will be moving to a new school. Ms Hesson and Ms Pryce 

are also moving on to new challenges. On behalf of the school 

community, I would like to thank them for their loyal and dedicated 

service and wish them well. They will be missed by both pupils and 

staff. Thank you. 

On behalf of the staff at Harper Bell, I would like to thank all our 

families for your support throughout this term. We wish you all a happy 

holiday and hope that you are all able to enjoy some quality time 

together over the holidays. We look forward to welcoming the 

children back to school on Tuesday 7th January 2025. 

Thank You for your continued support. 

Mr Frowen  



Meet the New Staff: 
Mr Craig and Ms Begum will be joining the Harper Bell family in the term 

as reception and Year 2 teachers respectively. They both bring a 

wealth of experience and will become invaluable members of the HB 

team!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Spelling Bee Competition: 

Next term, children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be participating in an 

inter house spelling bee competition. There will a list of spellings 

that the children need to learn. Please support your children in 

preparation for the competition. There will be prizes for the winners! 

. 

PTFA: Thank you to the 

PTFA for organising the 

Festive Fayre. It was a 

wonderful success! 

Watch this space for 

more upon coming 

initiatives to support 

Harper Bell. 

A huge thank you also to 

Mrs Asare and all the 

members involved in the 

Thanksgiving Service- we 

are so grateful for all of 

your prayers. 

Mrs Oyanda and the 

School Choir have been 

amazing this term. Some 

flawless performances 

filled with love and joy. 

Remember to encourage 

your child to log into TTRS! It 

will really support their 

development in times tables 

and help them win the Battle 

of the Bands! Speak to Miss 

Asmathe if you need any 

support with your login. 

Year 6, WW1 Day 

Parent Governor required: We are looking to appoint a parent governor. If 

you are interested, please inform Mr Frowen or Ms Brown. There will be an 

election in the coming weeks. 



 

 

 
You can easily change the formatting of selected text in the document text by 
choosing a look for the selected text from the Styles gallery on the Home tab. 


